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unvaccinated individuals may now participate in face-to-face classes, in compliance with 
the recent government mandate.2  

- The University reiterates its strong encouragement for students and staff to be fully 
vaccinated and avail booster shots against COVID-19 to support the Department of 
+HDOWK·V�´PINASLAKASµ Nationwide Booster Vaccine Campaign. 
 

B. PhilHealth and Supplementary Insurance 
- The government no longer mandates students to register with PhilHealth or acquire 

medical insurance coverage before participating in in-person classes.3 
- However, the University strongly encourages students to continue availing of insurance 

coverage for added financial support for medical needs, not only for COVID-19 but 
likewise for other illnesses. 
 

C. Wearing of Face Mask and Proper Hand Sanitation  
- The wearing of face mask, both indoors and outdoors, except when eating, remains to be 

strictly enforced. 
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C. Bringing of Packed Food for Meal Times  
- Students are strongly encouraged to bring their packed food/snacks for designated meal 

times, which they may consume in their classrooms or designated areas in their buildings.  
- All stakeholders are reminded to take the necessary precautions when dining in public 

places inside and outside the University by strictly observing physical distancing, 
checking that the facility has adequate ventilation, and removing masks only when eating. 
 
 

The University reiterates that the safety and well-being of all, especially in a pandemic, is a shared 

responsibility of all stakeholders, and thus everyone is enjoined to adhere to the aforementioned 
protocols. It is our hope that University health and safety protocols will help guide the 
community as we adjust to the return to in-person classes. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 


